

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mrs Liz Lord BEd Head of Pre-Prep enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

17th April 2018

Dear Parents,

I hope you all had a super Easter holiday and wish you a warm welcome back to the new term.

Year 2 will continue to have Games on a Monday, PE on a Friday and swim on a Thursday. Please ensure that the children have their kit on the appropriate days and that all items are named.

Our topic for the Summer Term is 'Journeys'. In particular, we will be learning about the type of journeys we make both in and out of school. As always, we are grateful for any books, pictures or resources that may be loaned to bring added interest to the topic. As part of this topic, we will be visiting Bartonsham Farm Dairy in the first half of the term.

In Science, we will be learning about 'Flowering Plants' in the first half of the term and 'Earth and Beyond' in the second half. Again, books and objects from home will help us with this work. Much of our Maths this term will be to do with extending the children's understanding of number and reinforcing previous number work on multiplication and division. We will also be working on measuring, fractions and money. Your help in these areas will be much appreciated.

Spellings will continue to come home each week with a follow up test being given in class.

On the 2nd July, Year 2 will be visiting Bristol Zoo; more details will follow later in the term but do not hesitate to ask if you have any queries.

Thank you for your help.

hiz hand.

Yours sincerely,

Liz Lord

Head of Pre-Prep